
General Information
Vehicles built at the Portland Truck Manufacturing Plant (TMP) after January 1, 2004, will be painted with PPG
paints. PPG paints are designed to provide excellent appearance in texture and gloss level and a very consis-
tent paint viscosity for better overall application. PPG is matching to DuPont color standards and will be doing
on-going verification to insure customers’ vehicles match perfectly with their current fleet colors. Special order
colors and requests for color standards are being handled through the CAE color group, just as they are now
with DuPont. Freightliner Trucks is identifying all trucks scheduled to be built in Portland that are affected and
will make the necessary changes to accommodate the new paint codes. New paint support materials will be dis-
tributed as soon as they are available.

Warranty
This bulletin is informational only. No warranty applies.

Paint Supplier Change 98-17
Freightliner

Service Bulletin
FLA COE
FLB COE

> FLD Conventional
Business Class

FLC 112 Conventional
> Century Class Conventional
> Argosy COE

Cargo

> Columbia
Condor

> Coronado
Business Class M2
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